Create

C°"ab°gte Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Re: Millennium Hollywood Center Public Record Dearth [email 2]

Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> Fri, Oct 30, 2020 at 8:00 AM
To: "turtletracks@earthlink.net" <turtletracks@earthlink.net>
Cc: Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>

Hello,

As also stated in my email dated October 14, 2020, LADBS had asked for an extension until November 16, 2020 to
provide our Department with the requested correspondence, and includes Daniel Schneidereit's emails.

For your convenience, | have provided a link to the above-referenced email here, so that there is no mistake regarding
what information was provided:
https://planning.lacity.org/eir/HollywoodCenter/Deir/ELDP/(H)%20Remainder%200f%20Administrative%20Record/
Agency%Z20Correspondence/Email%20Correspondence/Mindy%20Nguyen/20201014%201052%20M.%
20Nguyen%20Agency%20Correspondence%20folders%20-%20still%20a%20dearth%200f%20communications....pdf

Regards,
[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]
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